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Crook County Recognized Employees with 20+ Years of Service
The Crook County Board of
Commissioners honored its
dedicated employees who
have reached significant
service milestones, as well as
two esteemed colleagues who
were retiring, during a
Regular Session in
September. This special
recognition was designed to
appropriately acknowledge
the hard work and loyalty of
employees who have
contributed 20 or more years
to the service of the
community.  

“Crook County deeply appreciates the dedication and hard work of all its employees. It’s
important that we take the time to recognize those who have dedicated significant portions
of their careers to serve our community,” stated Commissioner Brian Barney. 

Recognized for their Longevity and Service:
Michael McGrew, Juvenile Department, celebrates an impressive 35 years of service.
Cass Raymond, Road Department, recognized for his 30 years of dedication.
Julie Lancaster, Community Development, marks her 25th year with the county.
Additional employees celebrating 20 years of service include: Bill Elliott, Tish Plasterer,
Timothy Durheim, Wade Page, Roger Chapman, Gordon Chandler, Cindy York,
Randy Davis, Richard Kludt, Rebecca Ott, Shaun Christofferson, Laura Fladung, and
Chris Estes.

Celebrating Retirement:
Cam Teater, Road Department, recognized for 10 years of service upon his retirement.
Richard Evans, Community Department, will be retiring after 5 years of dedicated
service.


